
4/25/2025 - 2:30 PM EDT

April 25, 2025 Parking Lot Update

The end is in sight!  

This week crews have been working to prepare for paving and the park is being

brought to grade and stabilized. Benches have been temporarily removed and will be

returned once they receive some TLC. 

We received confirmation today that next week will be a busy week and will require

the full use of the parking lot Tuesday and Wednesday and at least part of Thursday.  

Monday April 28: Partial closure - The crew will arrive to begin raising manholes. 

 

Tuesday April 29: No Parking available - One crew will be raising manholes while

a second crew begins to pave the lot. 

Wednesday April 30: No Parking available - Crews will continue paving in the

parking lot

Thursday May 1: Limited parking available in the parking lot as crews may be

finishing up paving work. 

Friday May 2: No major impact to parking



Additional work anticipated for next week includes seeding the park, installing the

water line for the park, and paving a portion of Cross and Water Street.  Remaining

work after next week will likely include line striping, catch basin cleaning, and final

cleanup.   

Help us ensure the park looks great for the summer.  We will need your help in

keeping off the park for a couple of weeks until the grass is established.  

BOATERS: If you are able to plan ahead, expect the boat launch to be unavailable

Tues-Thursday.  Boaters should still be able to access the docks, but not the launch.  

Thank you again for your patience as this project enters the final stretch of work. We

expect work to be completed before Memorial Day weekend.  Please reach out to me

via email (adorr@damariscottame.com) if you have any questions.  

Best Regards

Andy
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